Department of Electrical Engineering
Notification for written exam for admission to M.Tech. (sponsored category)

18-09-2020

All the eligible candidates shortlisted for entrance examination for admission to M.Tech.  under sponsored category are informed that the written exam. for the same will be held in the committee room of the department at 11 am on Monday, 28.09.2020.

Wearing of face masks is compulsary for appearing in the exam. All SOPs will be followed by the department to ensure safe exam.

Sd/-

Dr. A. H. Bhat

(Prof. & Head)

